
Summer
Employees Needed

Residents are reminded

The Borough is looking for individuals 16 years of age or 
older to work on our summer crew from June-August 
approx. 30 hours per week $10/hour to maintain grounds 
and parks within Summerhill, painting curbs, patching 
potholes, cleaning inlets, replacing road signs etc. Call 
814-495-5353 ext 3 for more details. 

Boro 
Electrician Needed
Summerhill is seeking qualified commercial electricians 
to help maintain the power system within the boro. 
Interested parties are encouraged to look on website for 
more details.

Web

Location
Summerhill Borough
524 Main Street
P.O. Box 289
Summerhill, PA 15958

Phone Number

Inside The Issue Summerhill
Community Yard Sales
Friday July 14, 8:00 - 4:00pm and
Saturday July 15, 8:00am - noon

Call or Text Becky to register 
724-357-8384.  Cost $5/address must 
be signed up by July 6th to be on Map.

will be on Saturday July 15th from 3pm-5pm at the Boro 
Building.  Bring your left-over treasure from the yard sales 
or clean out any treasure from your home, garage, office; 
Goodwill will pay per pound.  Last year we had almost 
2600#’s donated.  Proceeds will benefit the Fire 
Department. 

for many years the Boro has been maintaining property 
owned by Penn Installations along old 53 and in return we 
have been able to use a section for compost, brush, and 
lawn clippings.  Unfortunately, this benefit has been 
abused and gotten out of hand by members of our 
community and from surrounding areas.  Last year we had 
to block off the site to stop unwanted dumping and it 
continued.  At this time, we are unable to allow any more 
dumping of material along old 53.  Anyone found doing so 
will be charged with trespassing and dumping.
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Goodwill Donation Drive 

Dumping on Old 53

Grant Awarded
Summerhill Boro was awarded a $70,000 grant through 
DCNR to update the freedom park across from the ball 
field.  The project will include ADA compliant sidewalk 
updates and a gazebo.  Matching funds will be provided 
from the profits saved from our 125th Anniversary event.  
Exact dates of work are unknown but may happen later 
this calendar year or in 2024. 

to keep their sidewalks clean of grass-clippings and debris. 
Please help keep Summerhill beautiful and kindly sweep 
your Sidewalks
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Summer Flower Planters
The flowers will soon be placed around town in our 
planters.  We ask all residents that have planters on or near 
their properties to help keep these plants watered through 
the summer to keep them healthy and looking nice.
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Goodwill Donation Drive

Dumping on Old 53
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Croyle Township Garbage Reminder
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The Bathrooms are Repaired & Open!

AED’s now at both Churches, Social 
Club, and Ball Field

Do I need a Building Permit?

Please Slow Down

Summer Flower Planters

Grant Awarded

Save the Dates: 

www.summerhillboro.com/

(814) 495-5353 

Outdoor Movie @ Dusk

Summerhill Community 
Yard Sale Day

Good Will Donation 
Drive

Statewide General 
Election Date

Garbage pick Up for the 
Thanksgiving Holiday 

June 24

  July 14-15

July 15

 November 7

  November 24

May 18 Spring Clean Up Day



will be at CTC in Johnstown
on May 20th 9am-1pm

Croyle Township
Garbage Reminder
Grass clippings and Brush are not to be set out for 
garbage as it violates the agreement between 
Croyle Township and the Dump.  Additionally, 
residents are reminded to limit their garbage to 
THREE (3) 50 gallon Garbage Bags.

Dog Duty
Please do your Duty as a dog owner please keep 
your dogs on leashes or contained in fenced in 
yards, pick up their droppings when walking 
through town, and be respectful to your 
neighbors with barking dogs.  We have received 
multiple complaints of dogs running amuck 
through town; you are liable if your dog causes an 
injury or accident.  There has also been an 
increase in dog feces on sidewalks- please carry 
bags with you and dispose in the garbage. 

PLEASE
SLOW DOWN 
The town posted speed limit is 
25mph, please do not exceed the 
limit in town we have a large 
amount of young children in town 
moving to and from the ballfield 
and play ground.  Cars are 
constantly flying through town with 
no regard to the signs.  We have 
placed the pedestrian crossing 
signs near the ball field.  Please 
encourage others traveling Main, 
New Germany, Jackson and West 
Jackson to SLOW DOWN!

Preregistration is required to claim a window of time.   $20 
for up to 10 gal or 50# any household chemicals, paints, 
Lawn and Garden chemicals, fertilizer, auto fluids, 
cleaners, pool chemicals. For complete list of items 
accepted and to pre-register please go to the PRC Website 
https://prc.org/programs/collectionevents/household-c
hemicals/

Hazardous Waste Clean Up 

Please consider donating some items as we will be doing 
a Goodwill Donation Drive in July.

Spring Garbage Pick Up
- Will be Thursday May 18th.  

Did you know you can reserve the pavilion at the park?  It 
is free for residents and only $25 for non-residents.  For 
more information - 
www.summerhillboro.com/reserve-a-pavilion.html

Pavilion Rentals 

Come out to the ballpark and cheer on our Summerhill 
teams.  Team schedules are post on website and will be 
posted at Concession Stand

Little League Season 
starts April 29, 2023 

Thanks to the work of Jean Kinley and Kelly Penatzer the Summerhill 
Ball field is the latest community area to receive an AED.  These items 
are easy to use and will be made available during all practices and ball 
games. 

AED’s now at both Churches, 
Social Club, and Ball Field 

With Spring activities starting the bathroom has been opened for the 
season.  Last year we had several incidents of vandalism to our park 
and bathroom.  If you see or hear something, please call the 
non-emergency # and they will dispatch our local police.  All repairs 
have been made.  The restroom will be cleaned daily through the 
summer.  If you notice anything that needs attention please call the 
Boro # 814-495-5353; ext 3

The Bathrooms are
Repaired & Open! 

Do I need a
Building Permit?
The following are a few of the home 
improvement projects that will need a 
permit prior to starting the work: Fence, 
Patio/ Deck, Shed/Pole Barn, Addition, 
Pool, Driveway, and who to contact for the 
permit application.  For more information 
http://www.summerhillboro.com/ordinanc
es--forms.html 




